
                                                                                                                        
 

INVITATION 
To the Common Module 

"Budget and Finance in the EU Defence Sector"  
Thessaloniki, Greece 20th - 24th February 2023 

 

Dear Commandants/Dear Rectors 
 

I have the pleasure to invite you to participate in the Common 
Module "Budget and Finance in the EU Defence Sector", from the 20th to 
the 24th of February 2023, organized by the Hellenic Military Academy Of 
Combat Support Officers (HMACSO), under the framework of the 
European Initiative for the Exchange of Young Military Officers. 

 

We provide to international cadets and young military officers the 
opportunity of experiencing five days of theoretical training in our 
Academy together with our cadets and other civilian students from 
Universities of Greece. 

 

Accommodation and meals are provided free of charge. 
Transportation to/from the venue is under the participants’ responsibility. 
No participation fee is required. For more information and updated details 
of the common module, please refer to the attached forms. 

 

Participants are kindly requested to confirm their attendance by 
filling the attached Application Form and sending it to the POC (Lt Cdr 
Ioannis Smaraidos), at the e-mail addresses: smarelos@gmail.com and 
ssasarmy@gmail.com no later than 31st of January 2023. For further 
administrative information, you are kindly requested to use the same e-
mail address. 
 

 I am looking forward to hosting your delegations during the 
aforementioned academic event and to welcoming you to the picturesque 
and historical city of Thessaloniki. 

                                                                  
                                                                Major General Georgios Vaklatzis  
                                                                   Commandant of the HMACSO 
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